EODAC Academic Senate Report November 9, 2016

EODAC held its regular scheduled meeting on October 21st. A few noteworthy items that were discussed were screening committees and the hiring process including recruitment for the college. Before the start of next semester, EODAC has committed to putting together a training to be piloted internally by EODAC in hopes of having a larger roll out when the training is dialed in. This training would encompass not just the legal side of hiring but practical application of the rules and procedures through a mock hiring process. More to come on that as the committee works on it over the break to begin implementing it internally in EODAC in the Spring. The other major item up for discussion was the recruitment efforts of the college and what could be done to maximize our success at both job recruitment fairs as well as online marketing of the college to potential applicants. The committee agreed to begin working on a more robust plan including a viral/online presence that really showcases Bakersfield College, its students, and all of the things the community has to offer potential applicants. Also, still no word about the SSSP and Equity Committee. Bryan has sent multiple emails regarding this to the leadership of the committee with no response.